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November 13, 2009
VIA HAND DELIVERY & ELECTRONIC MAIL

Ms. Debra A. Howland

Executive Director and Secretary

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DE 09- : National Grid GreenUp Service Proposal

Dear Ms. Howland:

I am submitting an original and six copies of the testimony of Edward H. White, Jr. and
Juliana C. Griffiths in support of Granite State Electric Company’s d/b/a National Grid (“National
Grid” or “Company”’) GreenUp Service Proposal.

The Company’s GreenUp Service Proposal is being filed in response to the recent passage
of House Bill 395 (NH laws of 2009, Chapter 236), requiring New Hampshire electric utilities to

offer customers one or more renewable energy source options.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. If you have any questions, please
feel free to contact me at 781-907-1849.

Very truly yours,

Moo E. Blockmou.

Alexandra E. Blackmore
Enclosures

cc: Meredith A. Hatfield, Esq.
Suzanne Amidon, Esq.
Tom Frantz
Steve Mullen
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